
24/08/2020 

MS natalie kingston 
12 Stewart AVE 
Curl Curl NSW 2096 
natalie.kingston@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

as a local family that lives on the park, we strongly object to the proposed application. This is 
an environmental park and a place for children to play, with a large school and playing fields -
allowing a mobile phone tower to be placed here would be harmful and ugly to the park and 
everyone who uses it. It does not comply with the plan of management for John Fisher Park 
and there is no justification for it.. There is simply no place for a phone tower in the midst of an 
environmental park teeming with children and families. Please do not allow this to be approved. 
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Subject: Online Submission


